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JUN 062018 

Michael Hohnadel 

Vice President of Manufacturing 

Georgia·Pacific Consumer Operations LLC 

P.O. Box 3333 

Crossett, AR 71635 


RE: 	 NPDES Permit No. AROOOI21O, AFIN 02-00013 

Annual BMP Report 


Dear Mr. Hohnadel: 

The Department has reviewed the 2017 BMP report dated May 31,2018, which was submitted in 
accordance with 40 CFR 430.03(i)(4) and Part II, Condition No.9 of NPDES Permit No. 
AROOOI21O. 

The report appears to fulfill the requirements of 40 CFR 430.03(i)(4) and the NPDES permit. At 
this time, the Department has no comments on the 2017 BMP report. If you have any questions, 
please contact Loretta Reiber, P.E. of the NPDES Permits Section at reiber@adeq.state.ar.us or 
at (SOl) 682-0612. 

Sincerely, 

l5r/~ 

Bryan Leamons, P .E. 

Senior Operations Manager 


BL:lr 

cc: 	 Richard Healey, Enforcement Branch Manager 
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